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Restructuring and output update

Further to the announcements on 22 October 2004, both units at each of Heysham 1
and Hartlepool remain shutdown.  Although work to demonstrate the integrity of
certain boilers has been virtually completed, we are continuing to make other
modifications to Hartlepool and Heysham 1 before they are restarted which is not
expected to be before mid-December.

In light of this, the Company has reduced its target for nuclear output for the
financial year 2004/2005 to 59.5 TWh.

British Energy is continuing to work hard to complete the Agreed Restructuring
in late January 2005.  However in the light of the delay to the restart of
Hartlepool and Heysham 1, the Company has decided it is prudent to seek an
extension to the present Restructuring Long Stop Date of 31 January 2005.  An
extension requires the agreement of holders of a simple majority of the bond and
RBS claims, a two-thirds majority of the Eggborough bank debt and swap claims
and a simple majority of the Enron, Teesside and Total claims (now held by
Deutsche Bank AG, London), and BNFL and the Secretary of State for Trade and
Industry.  The Company expects to reach such an agreement shortly.

The Agreed Restructuring remains subject to large number of important conditions
and significant uncertainties. If for any reason the Company is unable to
implement the Agreed Restructuring prior to the present or any extended
Restructuring Long Stop Date, it may be unable to meet its financial obligations
as they fall due, in which case it may have to take appropriate insolvency
proceedings.  If the Company were to commence insolvency proceedings,
distributions, if any, to unsecured creditors may represent only a small
fraction of their unsecured liabilities and it is highly unlikely there would be
any return to shareholders.

 Contact:

  Andrew Dowler                    020 7831 3113        (Media Enquiries)
  John Searles                     01355 262202         (Investor Relations)

Find this News Release on our web-site: www.british-energy.com
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